
-----Original Message----- 
From: Wesley Blokker  
Sent: Thursday, May 27, 2021 11:26 AM 
To: Brian Treble <btreble@westlincoln.ca> 
Subject: 9629 Regional rd 20 
 
Hi Brian 
Hope you are doing well. 
As you may know we sold our property.  Could you please tell me when I would be able to pick up my 
deposit seeing as the zoning issue is no longer with me?  Let me know. Thank you. 
 
Wes Blokker 
B-line Trenching inc. 
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